
Students visited an E-sport organizer at TenCent Thailand (Co., Ltd.) 
 

On 19 February 2020, students in the Digital Entrepreneurship Management program visited an E-sport 

organizer, TenCent Thailand (Co., Ltd.), at the Head office, T-One Building, Bangkok. This field trip allowed 

students to learn from professionals to take part in online gaming and E-sports businesses in the future. 

Students who joined this event had learned about working systems in the online gaming and E-sports 

businesses including game creation process, game market, online marketing, etc. This activity is a part of the 

Introduction to E-Sport and E-Sport Training subject. 

 

  
  

  
  

 
 


